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The Kurita Award is given to students of the College of Law and Politics based on donations 

from the bereaved family of the late Professor Tetsuo Kurita. The aim is to encourage them to study 

abroad at universities overseas in line with the wishes of the late Professor Kurita, to award those 

who have made outstanding achievements in studying abroad, and to grant a cash award as a form 

of encouragement for learning. 

 
Eligibility: Among students of the College of Law and Politics who studied abroad at 

universities in foreign countries that are partner institutions of this university, and 

of those who studied abroad at approved schools, those who achieved remarkable 

results from studying abroad, submitted overseas study report after returning to 

Japan, and received credit recognition. 

 
Selection: The College Faculty Meeting of the College of Law and Politics selects and 

decides from the persons who submitted overseas study report and received credit 

recognition. No award will be granted in years when there are no qualified 

persons. 

 
Scholarship cash award: 100,000 yen 

 
Recognition: If the winner graduates at the end of the academic year in which the overseas 

study report to be awarded is submitted, the recognition will be made and a cash 

award will be granted at the ceremony for the certificate of graduation from the 

College of Law and Politics. If the winner is a current student, the Dean will 

separately make a recognition and grant a cash award at the end of the academic 

year in which the overseas study report to be awarded is submitted. 
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